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For my written statement, which is an article entitled “The Federal Criminal ‘Code’ 
Is a Disgrace:  Obstruction Statutes as Case Study,” published in the Journal of 
Criminal Law and Criminology in 2006, please go to the following link: 
 
http://www.federalwhitecollarcrime.org/pdf/criminal_Law_and_Criminilogy.pdf 
 
Additional thoughts can be found in: 
 
Julie Rose O’Sullivan, The Federal Criminal “Code”:  Return of Overfederalization, 37 
Harv. J. Law & Public Policy 57 (2014). 
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